
 

Red Cross Aruba has been helping the Aruban community for more than 65 years. The 

main goal of  the Red Cross is to provide humanitarian assistance where needed. The 

prime motivation of  the Red Cross response to disaster is to alleviate human suffering 

among the most    vulnerable. Aid is given regardless of  race, creed, nationality, religion or 

political belief  of  the recipients and without adverse distinction of  any kind. As a non-

profit organization, it consists of  about 150 volunteers and a paid operation office of  6 

persons .  Red Cross Aruba does not receive any funding from the Aruban government.  

 

During the Covid-19 Crisis on the island, our organization has already started helping; we 

are providing meals to the homeless and are on standby to help the most vulnerable. We 

have trained our crisis team in the past three weeks on the proper use of  PPE (Personal 

Protective          Equipment) and PSP (Psychosocial Support) to be able to assist where we 

are needed. 

We have to be financially prepared to help the most vulnerable during months to come. 

This is why we reach out to you, to help us provide meals,  hygiene products and sup-

port to them. 

 

We hope we can count on your support. These vulnerable groups need our support and we 

need you on board. We hope to hear from you soon. 

 

Thank you and Stay Safe! 

Red Cross Aruba 

info@redcrossaruba.com 
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Covid19 Relief  Fund 

COVID-19 CRISIS ON ARUBA 

WE NEED YOU! 


